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Antonia Hover

From: Diana Vizcarrondo
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 3:11 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 2010156
Attachments: appeal against interim rate increase docket 20190156

Correspondence for docket 20190156. 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 3:09 PM 
To: Diana Vizcarrondo 
Subject: To CLK Docket 2010156 
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Antonia Hover

From: Heidi Weaver <weaverheidi77@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 12:25 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: appeal against interim rate increase docket 20190156

We are Florida Public Utilities customers and were recently told of an interim rate increase for the purpose of 
recouping losses due to Hurricane Michael.  Pardon my frankness, but to whom do we receive reimbursement 
from due to Hurricane Michael?  How is it right to further burden the survivors of Hurricane Michael by 
making us pay for your business costs?  Can you not recognize that we have our own losses to deal with?  We 
are here trying to rebuild and many of us do not have the liberty of extracting reimbursements from some other 
entity. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heidi Weaver 
Marianna, FL 
850-447-1376 
 
 
P.S.  We used to be West Florida Electric customers.  Perhaps you could compare their rates to what FPU 
offers.  It may be enlightening.  No pun intended. 




